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IMPORTANT UPDATE 
 

With the news of a two-week circuit breaker being imposed by the Provincial 
Government, St. Joseph’s Credit Union has made the decision to close their doors to 
the public effective Thursday, April 29th and will reassess on May 12, 2021. Members 
will be required to use the ATM for deposits and withdrawals and members who do not 
have access to online banking for payment of bills can continue to call the branch. Staff 
will be on site, Monday-Friday from 9:00am-4:00pm. We will continue to provide loan 
and investment services, and should such be required, a staff member will be in touch 
to explain the process. 
 
Business Deposits will continue to be processed through the night depository and cash 
floats must be called in and a time will be arranged for pick up. 
 
The following phone lines are available to assist you: 
 
·       902-226-2288 
 
·       902-226-2297 
 
·       902-226-2029 
 
·       902-226-9786 
 
We are into some very trying times; fear and anxiety are justifiable. We must work 
together to put an end to this third wave. Please do your part. Stay home and stay safe!! 
We are all in this together. Stay safe! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


